
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, Guardians and Parishioners,  

Our School Value for this term: 

As part of our value ‘Perseverance’ we have looked at a video about Hunter Gandee who 

along with his brother has shown great perseverance. Please follow the link if you wish to 

follow what we are discussing in assemblies.   

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=qf8L_UyuZqI 

Attendance:  Well done to Year 4 who are marginally in the lead! 

 

Dates for your diary: 

Bank Holiday – May 2nd 

KS2 STATS – W/C May 9th 

PTA FILM NIGHT – May 13th  

U9 Cricket Festival – Casterton May 18th 

Year5/6 Cricket Inter School Tournament May 24th 

SPORTS DAY (Weather permitting) May 25th 

CLEAN FOR THE QUEEN – June 7th 

Hawse End Residential - June 8th  

Athletics Tournament – Casterton June 9th 

Queen’s Official Birthday Celebrations June 10th 
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Well Done   

 Congratulations to Maia who won a gold in her recent Gymnastics 

competition 

 Well done to so many of our children from Year 2-6 who took part in 

recent rugby matches. We have loved hearing about their 

achievements.  

 Ethan has not only performed well in his Judo, but also in Rugby! 

  

Gardening Club 

Mrs Hutchinson will be running Gardening Club on Thursdays after school. The club will run 

from 3:15-4:15pm if you would like forms please contact Mrs Hutchinson.  

Nursery Garden Day 

The Nursery Class had an amazing time together on Wednesday morning, in hail and 

interesting weather, planting things.  A very big thank you to everyone who was able to join 

the children!   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Word of the week to share with the children: 

 

In the news … 

The bald sheep from Wiltshire called Skippy, who needed a special  wool 

fleece to keep him warm!  I hope it isn’t snowing down there. 

ninnyhammer 

A fool (adjective) 


